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HARVARD WATER SYSTEMS STUDY COMMITTEE 
MINUTES 

Wednesday, May 27, 2015 
Hapgood Meeting Room 

 
Present 
Committee Members: Duane Barber; Jack Guswa; Kyle Hedrick; Ted Morine 
 
Others: Paige O’Brien  
 
This meeting was called to order by Mr. Hedrick at 8:45 a.m. 
 

Organization and Assignments for Action Plan 
Of high priority for the Committee is to take action on the protective measures recommended in the Water 
System Study Committee Report presented to and accepted by the Board of Selectman on April 28, 2015.  
The action plan must be submitted to the Board of Selectman prior to October 20. 2015. 

1. reduce application of salt (Nota);  
2. investigate new technology opportunities for iron and manganese removal at well #3 (Ted, Jack);  
3. construction of concrete pad at well #3 (Kyle, Duane); 
4. signage to prohibit beach side parking on Pond and Warren Roads (DPW to erect signs); 
5. construction of concrete transfer channel under pond road over fracture line (Kyle get estimate and 

design from Nota) 
 

Approval of March 25, 2015 Minutes 
Mr. Hedrick made a motion to accept minutes as presented. Mr. Barber seconds; vote, aye, unanimous. 
 

Brainstorming 
The Committee used the remaining time of their meeting to brainstorm ways to accomplish their various action 
items and goals. 
 
Mr. Hedrick made a motion to adjourn at 9:30 a.m.   
 

Next meeting will be Wednesday, June 3, 2015 at 8:45 in the Hapgood Meeting Room. 
 
 
Documents cited: 

 Water System Study Committee Report, March 25, 2015 
 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Paige O’Brien  


